
 

 

 

04 June 2025 
 
Station Commander  
White River Police Station  
27 Chief Mgiyeni Khumalo Drive  
White River  
1240 
  
 
REQUEST FOR ENHANCED COOPERATION AND STATION AUDIT VISIT 
 

To the Station Commander  

I hope this letter finds you well. 

On behalf of AfriForum’s Neighbourhood Watch structure in White River, I would like to 
formally introduce our organisation and express our desire to establish improved cooperation 
with your police station and its operational structures. 

AfriForum’s Neighbourhood Watch groups are community-driven safety initiatives that work 
towards the enhancement of local security through active citizen involvement. Our members 
are trained volunteers who are committed to lawful and constructive engagement with the 
South African Police Service (SAPS) and other safety stakeholders. We pride ourselves on 
acting in support of, and in collaboration with, formal policing bodies. 

We are pleased to report that we already enjoy good working relationships with various 
Community Policing Forums (CPFs) in the region and actively serve on several sub-forums. 
In our ongoing efforts to strengthen community safety and assist the SAPS wherever 
possible, we would like to request the opportunity to conduct a brief station audit at your 
police station. 

The purpose of this audit is to identify specific areas where our Neighbourhood Watch 
groups might be able to assist your station—whether through the provision of resources, 
logistical support, or operational cooperation. The audit will not be intrusive but will instead 
be focused on constructive engagement aimed at mutual benefit. Our objective is to gain a 
better understanding of how we can best support your station in achieving its service 
delivery goals to the community. 

We believe that by working more closely together, we can create safer and more resilient 
communities. Please let us know a convenient date and time for such a visit, or whether you 
require any further information before granting approval. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. We look forward to your positive response and 
the opportunity to strengthen our partnership in promoting safety and security in the region. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards 
 
Arlo van Heerden  
District Coördinator:  Lowveld (Mpumalanga-East)  
AfriForum 
Cell: 066 486 7609 
Email: arlo.vanheerden@afriforum.co.za 
 


